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Public Release 

 
The Cumberland County School Nutrition Program/Cumberland County Schools today 

announced its policy for free and reduced-price meals for children served in schools under the National School 

Lunch Program and/or School Breakfast Program. For School Year 2025-2026 . The Cumberland County 
School Nutrition Program will continue participation in the Community Eligibility Provision (CEP). No 

further action is required of you. This USDA provision allows your child(ren) to participate in the school meal 
programs without having to pay a fee or submit a meal application. 

 
CEP is a key provision of the Healthy, Hunger Free Kids Act of 2010, which allows schools and school districts 
in low-income areas to eliminate school meal applications and serve breakfast and lunch at no charge to 
all enrolled students. CEP gives food service professionals more time to focus on preparing nutritious 
meals that their students will enjoy and gives students more time to eat those meals by cutting down on 
time spent in the lunch line. More importantly, by offering all students a nutritious breakfast and lunch at no 
cost, CEP helps ensure more students come to class well-nourished and ready to learn. 

 
Children need healthy meals to learn. The Cumberland County School Nutrition Program offers 

healthy meals every school day at ALL Cumberland County Schools. Breakfast and lunch meals will follow 
the United States Department of Agriculture (USDA) guidelines for healthy school meals, so please 
encourage students to participate. “In the operation of child feeding programs, no child will be 
discriminated against because of race, sex, color, national origin, age, or disability.” 

 
Parents or guardians who need further information may contact Ms. Danielle Brown at 
dbrown5@ccschools.k12tn.net or 931/484-6722 Child Nutrition Program Director Ms. Kathy 
Hamby at khamby@ccschools.k12tn.net or 931/484-6722. 

 
USDA NONDISCRIMINATION STATEMENT 
In accordance with federal civil rights law and USDA civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its agencies, 
offices, employees, and institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from 
discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, disability, age, marital status, family/parental 
status, income derived from a public assistance program, political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil 
rights activity, in any program or activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs). 
Remedies and complaint filing deadlines vary by program or incident. 

 
Persons with disabilities who require alternative means of communication for program information (e.g., Braille, 
large print, audiotape, American Sign Language, etc.) should contact the state or local agency that administers 
the program or contact USDA through the Telecommunications Relay Service at 711 (voice and TTY). Additionally, 
program information may be made available in languages other than English. 


